
St Lizzy’s

Cake Off

If you’re a budding baker with a 
big heart, or just enjoy eating cake, 

we need your help with our 
fantastic festive challenge!

 

We’re asking local businesses to join 
St Lizzy’s Festive Cake Off this December 

by holding a charity bake sale.
 

The goal is to raise £10,000 in total, enough to help our patients who 
can’t be at home for Christmas to have a really special day. 

To get involved, please contact Sarah Archer 
(sarah.archer@stelizabethhospice.org.uk) for more information.

 

8th – 12th December 2014


